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Lori .
 
    Why is it that we allow developers to try and alter mother nature for the all mighty dollar. Is
this going to be another Huston Texas Development?
I do hope that there has been a study on what impact this will do to the aquifer. if conditions
in the weather are just right the 100 year flood would be as high as the horizon Middle school
and flow all the way over to highway 27. that is a butch of water. lets say no to this
development.
 
Thank you
Bill Grafmiller
10808 E. 33rd Ave.
435-3656
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